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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: www.ct.gov/csc 

 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

April 17, 2020  
 

Gina L. Wolfman 

Senior Project Developer 

Clean Focus Renewables 

Greenskies 

P.O. Box 251 

Middletown, CT  06457 

Gina.wolfman@cleanfocus.us 
 

RE: PETITION NO. 1378 – CF Taugwonk, LLC declaratory ruling, pursuant to Connecticut 

General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed construction, maintenance and 

operation of a 5.0-megawatt AC solar photovoltaic electric generating facility on 

approximately 16.5 acres located generally east of Taugwonk Road and Taugwonk Spur 

Road and north of Interstate 95 in Stonington, Connecticut and associated electrical 

interconnection. 
 

Dear Ms. Wolfman: 
 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of correspondence dated April 16, 2020 regarding 

the minor project changes to the above-referenced declaratory ruling that was approved by the Council 

on October 11, 2019. 
 

Pursuant to Condition No. 3 of the Council’s Declaratory Ruling on October 11, 2019, the request to 

modify the following including, but not limited to, the solar panel layout, the structural design of the 

racking system, the location of the permanent soil stockpile, and final electrical interconnection with 

equipment pad locations is hereby approved.  
 

Subsequent to the electrical and structural drawings being acknowledged by the Council on November 

7, 2019 in compliance of Condition Nos. 5&6 of the Council’s Declaratory Ruling, the project developer 

has coordinated with Eversource to finalize the electrical interconnection details, and final geotechnical 

studies have been performed to supplement the structural design of the solar racking system.   
 

This approval applies only to the minor changes received on April 16, 2020. 
 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

s/ Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 
 

MB/MP 
 

c: Lee Hoffman, Esq., Pullman & Comley 
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